
TURRAMURRA PUBLIC SCHOOL 

Newsletter 
                                                                    Issue 25 – Tuesday, 20th August, 2019 

                                                                                                    Term 3 Week 5 

Planning Ahead…   
  Thursday 22nd August - K-2 Book Parade 
  Friday 23rd  August - PSSA Semi Finals & Grand Final 
     Soccer and Netball @ Montview Oval 
     Semi Finals commence 10.15am 
     Grand Finals commence 12.30pm 
     AFL @ Foxglove Oval 
  Monday 26th August - Medal Assembly 
  Wednesday 28th August - Fathers Day Stall 
  Thursday 29th August - Kindy Information Evening 7pm 

 
Office: 9983 9455 
School Security: 1300 880 021 
Canteen: 9440 0356 / OOSH: 9144 4769 
https://turramurra-p.schools.nsw.gov.au 
Email: turramurra-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Principal’s Message 

Dear Parents and Carers 

A huge thank you to our Comedy Night 
Planners - Wilco, Rachael, Kath and Chris. It 
was a great night with a lovely atmosphere in 
the Hall. Lots of great prizes were won through 
the balloon raffle and the lovely drawings were 
a hit with many people adding captions to 
these. Thank you so much Alexandra Nea for 
your lovely artworks. There are photos of the 
evening on the P&C Facebook page. 

This Week we are celebrating Book Week 
with lots happening in the Library and a 
wonderful performance planned for 
Wednesday for all the children The students 
are enjoying looking at all the short listed books 
for 2019. Thank you to Mrs Kynaston, Mrs 
Warren and Mrs Davis for all their work for this 
special week. 

Kindergarten Information Evening is on 
next Thursday at 7pm in the Hall. All 
Kindergarten children’s parents are most 
welcome to attend. Further information will also 
be available at our Term 4 Orientation 
sessions.  

Our PSSA teams were unable to 
participate in their Semi-Finals last week due to 
a very late message regarding works at 
Montview Oval. Our teams will be completing 
both Semis and Finals this Friday. Good luck 
everyone. 

Our teachers have all completed intensive 
professional learning to improve the delivery of 
PE lessons (iPlay). Classes have been 
observed and suggestions made to keep the 
lessons interesting and all children moving 
more in the 30-40 minute lesson. A significant 
amount of equipment was also purchased to 
support teachers with this.  

There will be a Legacy Week fundraiser at 
the School Office next week.We will have just 
the lower cost items For Sale if you wish to 
assist. 

 

Have a great week. 

 

Margaret Foott 

Principal 

Sport News 

Last Friday’s semi final cancellation was 
due to a Hornsby Shire Council error and was 
unavoidable. The council had to do urgent 
electrical work at Montview and as such, it was 
closed to schools for the day. The PSSA 
football and netball semi-finals have been 
rescheduled for this Friday at Montview. The 
plan is to start the semi finals in the morning 
with the juniors and Open Girls at 10.15am and 
the senior teams at 11.15am. Following these, 
the Grand Finals will start at 12.20pm for the 
Open Girls and 1.20pm/1.30pm for all other 
senior teams. We anticipate that there will be a 
fun, gala day atmosphere on the day. All PSSA 
teams must bring enough food and water for 
the day. Hats and sunscreen will also be 
required. Mr deJager, Mrs Davies and Miss 
VanRoon will accompany their teams on the 
day. A bus has been booked. 

The Senior (Pink) AFL played at their 
absolute best last Friday in the semi final 
against Berowra. It was a close game, with 
some fantastic defence from our team. Despite 
their valiant efforts, they were the runners up 
on the day. Ms McGuire was a super proud 
coach! All AFL teams will play this week in a 
final friendly round to finish the winter PSSA 
season. 
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Next week will be the Zone Athletics 
Carnival at Narrabeen. There are still a number 
of notes outstanding. Please get these 
permission notes and the $5 back to Ms 
McGuire before Friday. 

On Monday of last week, some of our 
stage 3 students attended the Sydney North 
Orienteering Day. Their results were : 

14th - Jackson Keen  20th Benji Tucker 

16th - Jack Makin  17th Justin Roger 

22nd Chris Amprimo 18th  Richard 

Willis-Jansen  

32nd Liam Kelly  35thRoger Huang  

37th Zahn Goh-Black 

  

In the relay the Yr 6s  came 3rd in their group 

(based on map combination) but 8th overall, 

this also includes the High Schools. 

 

 
 

Congratulations to Lucy Middleton  & her U12s 

team from Drummoyne for winning the Grand 

Final on Sunday at Ryde in the winter season 

for Water Polo NSW. 

 

Have a lovely week 

 

Katrina McGuire & Reg deJager 

Sport Conveners 

 

Life Education 

The Life Education van will be arriving at 
school this week. 

Students from K-4 will have the opportunity 
to visit the van and see Healthy Harold. We are 
very excited. 

There are two sessions when the van will 
be open for parents to pop in and see what 

happens in the van during a lesson. They are 
Monday 26th August 10 am and Tuesday 3rd  
September at 10 am. 

 

 

 

 

Achievement Awards K-2: Weeks 3 & 4 

KR Riley McInney 

KB Alexander Campbell Ella Simpson 

KY Andy Ruys  Rajvir Bhatia 

KG Isabel Helvadjian Eddy Crowden 

1T Gabby Georgiou Oscar Li 

1M Miles Powell  Claudia Dean 

1H Douglas Whitehouse Zoe Gao 

1K Daniel McMartin Verity Petty 

2M Woojin Davis  Nikki Kashani 

2B Braden Sheldrick Macy Whitehouse 

 

Achievement Awards 3-6: Weeks 3 & 4 

3L Oliver Bounds  Lucia Ennis 

 Joshua Helvadjian April Foster 

 Evangeline Gallagher Isaac Simont  

3R Charlie Shearer Tahlia Fedeli 

 Scarlett Reisch 

3M Zia Verster  Luca Hor 

6D Aurora Robinson Caitlyn Romer 

 Samanth Law  Emilia Wallis 

6J Bryan Li  Tristan Verster 

 Lachlan Hooke Emma Bower 

6P Ashley Hao  Rachel Grant 

James Rbertson Oscar Kroie 

Daniel Birulin  William Chiu  
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School Banking day is Monday 

Remember, Monday is School Banking day 
and students should bring in their weekly 
deposit.  

For every deposit made at school, students 
will receive a silver Dollarmites token. Once 
students have individually collected 10 tokens, 
they can redeem them for an exclusive School 
Banking reward item in recognition of their 
regular savings habits.  

Send us a note if you would like to know 
your balance of silver Dollarmites tokens with 
your weekly banking deposit. 

 

 

TPS Father’s Day Stall - Wednesday 
August 28th. 

This is the final week for payment.  
If you would like your child to participate in the 
stall payment is due by Wednesday August 21. 
Payment can be made via Flexischools or 
cash/chq into the P&C letterbox at the office. 
Please see the flyer later in the newsletter for 
further details. 

 

 

OOSH News 

Dear Parent, 

A HUGE thank you to all of the families 
who have helped support us in collecting the 
plastic bottle lids and the bread tags. We have 
had a tremendous amount of support from our 
families even collecting at their own workplace. 
The children are all very excited about the 
donations and seeing that they will be used for 
a good cause. We will be putting some 
collection bins in both of the School Offices for 
an easier drop off for non OOSH families. We 
continue to keep the parents and children 
informed of the progress. If you are interested 
in getting your workplace to help please feel 
free to drop on by and collect some flyers.  

  

Thankyou, 

Chelsea 

Coordinator 

 

 

 

 

Canteen News 

Thanks to last week's helpers! Special 
thanks to Gill Allen for helping us out Friday.  

Remember your Keep cup for hot 
chocolates for $1.00!  

 

Helpers Needed! 
Please let me know if you are available to help 
out even for a couple of hours on the following 
days: 
Friday 23rd August 
Monday 9th September 
 
Helpers for this week: 
 

Wednesday 21st August 

Sally Robbins & Ula van Hoorn 

Thursday 22nd August 

Jacqui Shearer & Georgie Howard 

Friday 23rd August 

Keltie Lane, Diana Long & tbc 

Monday 26th August 

Min Jiang & Nicole Chen 

 

Thank you from the TPS CANTEEN 

Haylee & Laura 
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Week 5 Band News 
     

Band Committee meeting this Thursday 
Please join us in the Staff Room at 7pm for our Term 3 meeting this Thursday 22 August. 

Participating in the Band Committee is a great way to find out about upcoming band events, and we 

try to keep our meetings short and sweet!  Some items for discussion this Term include: 

 

- Junior band Retirement home excursion arrangements for term 4 

- outgoing committee members/call for volunteers for 2020 

- Country Band Tour for Performance Band, term 4 

- Band Camp 2020 update 

- reminder for parents to obtain WWCC certificates  

- Band event diary updates 

 

 

North Shore Primary School Band Festival is Coming  
September 6th- 8th 

It cannot be stressed strongly enough that if you have a date clash and are unable to organise your 

child to attend the festival their band is playing at, 4 weeks notice MUST be given to Mr Rowland 

so the right piece of music can be chosen for the instruments that  

will be playing!! 
 

All Bands for the TPS Musicale – September 10th 
Performers are to arrive 5.30pm at school,the performance begins at 6.15pm 

Please return your permission note to school asap 
 

Upcoming Band Calendar Dates 

Week Date 
Term 3 

5 Thursday August 22 Band Committee Meeting 7pm Staff Room 

6 Monday Aug 26 Assembly 12.20pm - Intermediate Band 

7 Friday-Sunday 

September 6-8                             

North Shore Primary School Concert Band Festival 

Junior band  

Sat 7th, arrive 11.30am for 11.50am-12.50pm session 

Intermediate band  

Fri 6th, arrive 7.30pm for 7.50-9pm session 

Performance Band  

Sunday 8th, arrive 5.55pm for 6.15-7.30pm session 

Note: Band Members stay within the hall for the session 

8 Monday September 9 

Tuesday September 

10 

Assembly 12.20pm – Junior Jazz 

Musicale 6pm-7.15 {Performers arrive 5.30pm} 
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Week Date TERM 4 

1 Thurs 17 October Band Committee Meeting (Staff Room) 7pm 

2 Mon 21 Oct Assembly – Junior band  

3 Tues 29 October Junior Band excursion to Huon Park retirement home 

4 Mon 4 Nov Assembly - Intermediate Band  

5 12-13  Nov Country Band Tour (Performance Band) 

7 Tues 26 Nov  

            

Baby Proms –Performance Band (10:30am and 12:15pm) 

Yr 2 Band information Evening – Hall, 7 -8:30pm 

 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please e-mail 

Band Director, Mr Rowland at tpsbands@outlook.com, or either of your Band Coordinators 

Kerry Medd or Liz Maund-Arnott at tpsbandcoordinators@gmail.com 

 

 

mailto:tpsbandcoordinators@gmail.com
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